
September 12, 2023 

Town of Freeport  
Planning Department 
C/O Caroline Pelletier, Town Planner 
30 Main Street 
Freeport, Maine 04032 
 
 
Re: R. Ball Resignation from the Planning Board 
        
 
Dear Caroline: 
 
It is with sadness that I am resigning from the Town of Freeport Planning Board effective the date of this 

letter. My family and I are moving to Brunswick this month. Good luck with everything. It’s been my 

pleasure to work with you and Cecilia.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Ball 

207-233-4272 

Connorcreekco@gmail.com 

 

 


